
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 30, 2014 
 
 
VIA E-FILING 

 

 

Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Director, Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
 
Re: Docket Nos. 130199-EI, 130200-EI, 130201-EI and 130202-EI 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
 
  The Staff served on Environmental Defense Fund (EDF) two sets of discovery 
requests: (1) Staff’s First Set of Interrogatories to Environmental Defense Fund (Nos. 1-12); 
and (2) Staff’s First Request for Production of Documents to Environmental Defense Fund 
(Nos. 1-2).  The purpose of this letter is to confirm that today EDF has responded to both sets 
of discovery requests and has served its responses to all parties to the proceeding.  Please file 
this letter in the above-referenced dockets as confirmation.  Should you have any questions 
regarding this filing, please contact me at (513) 226-9558. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
       s/John Finnigan 
 
       John Finnigan 
       Lead Counsel 
       Clean Energy Program 
       Environmental Defense Fund 
       128 Winding Brook Lane 
       Cincinnati, Ohio 45174 

 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JUN 30, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 03384-14
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK




